From: no-reply@caspio.com

To: DENR-INTERNET INFORMATION; Regynski, Barb
Subject: [EXT] Comments concerning revisions to South Dakota’s Volkswagen Beneficiary Mitigation Plan
Date: Saturday, April 10, 2021 2:28:38 PM

VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
04/10/2021 14:25:32

Commenter Info:

Sarah Madison

2612 E 33rd St

Sioux Falls SD, 57103

Email: Sarahl thompson@yahoo.com Phone:

Comments :

DENR, As a driver of an all electric car in SD I can say they are 2 things. First, they are the
future. They are a superior technology and needed for the environment. Second, we badly
need a charging infrastructure. I ask you to please use the funds to install fast chargers. Thanks
kindly, Sarah Madison
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